
 

 

We hope you have had a good week.  It's been a very busy time in 
school! 
  
We'd like to say thank you to those parents who have completed 
our online survey.  The feedback from the survey will support the 
school in developing our understanding of what our parents 
would like from us for their children.  Please do complete the 
survey if you haven't yet done so. 
  

This week, we have advertised for two new pupil-led committees - the Eco Committee and the H&S 
Committee.  We will announce who has been selected to join these very important committees in next week's 
newsletter.  Keep an eye on our ClassDojo posts early next week for the announcement! 
  
We held our first whole school virtual Gem Certificate Assembly of Term 4 last Friday and it was a great 
success!  The children really enjoyed seeing each other and feeling like they were back together again as a 
whole school.  We're looking forward to finding out who this week's certificate winners are! 
  
We released the virtual class assembly dates on ClassDojo this week but here is a reminder of them in case you 
haven't seen them: 
  
Y6 - 28th April 
Y5 - 5th May 
Y4 - 12th May 
Y3 - 19th May 
Y2 - 26th May 
Y1 - 16th June 
YR - 23rd June 
  

1. Our Y1 children had a great time in Frost School this week.  They freely explored the outside area near 
their classroom. They looked for signs of spring approaching, built a fire ready to light for next week 
and experimented with moving their bodies in different ways. They love Forest School! 

2. Our Reception class had a lot of fun in science lessons.  They learnt about the forces: gravity and 
thrust while carrying out an experiment to show these forces by making balloon rockets. 

3. Year 3 have been developing their sporting skills this week.  Their focus in PE this term is athletics 
and they have been learning how to do a standing long jump.  They practised the jump and then 
played some fun games, including a 'Floor is Lava' game that was very popular! 

4. Our Y5 children are reading 'Harry Potter' this term and they have decided to put themselves into the 
four Hogwarts groups of Hufflepuff, Slytherin, Gryffindor and Ravenclaw.  When being artists, they 
designed and painted their own group banners which look great! 

5. Bristol Sport started running our after-school sports clubs again this week.  It's great to see our 
children engaging in fun sporting activities again! 
 


